Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 6:55 AM

To: ‘Neal, Michael'

Subject: RE: 0217587803 Quarters Unlimited Laundromat Menomonie

Thanks for the email Mike. | understand the group’s concern with their site but the extent of contamination has not
been defined. | am not able to provide additional specific guidance without a technical assistance request being
submitted, however; | am happy to take a quick look at any proposal you put together to define the northern extents.

Have a good weekend, Matt

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Matt Thompson
Office: 715-492-2304
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov

From: Neal, Michael <mneal@teamAET.com>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 1:26 PM

To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: 0217587803 Quarters Unlimited Laundromat Menomonie

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Matt:

| uploaded a status letter to the WDNR portal.
My client and the property owner have asked that we set-up a TEAMs meeting to discuss further work.

When you have a chance to review, we can discuss the Site and talk about meeting times.

Thanks
mn

Michael K. Neal
Geomorphologist/Professional Hydrologist
Project Manager

Direct: 715.201.9116 | Cell: 715.894.6455

American Engineering Testing, Inc.
1837 County Highway OO
aMeERican Chippewa Falls, WI, 54729

www.teamAET.com
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Please read our email disclaimer at this link on our website.



